
 

H.E. Hor Nambora, 
Royal Embassy of Cambodia, 
64 Brondesbury Park,  
Willesden Green  
London  
NW6 7AT 
 
19 May 2010 
 
 
Dear Ambassador Hor Nambora, 
 
 
Following your press release of the 30th of April 2010, in which you invited us to a 
debate in London or elsewhere, we would like to accept your offer of a public debate. 
 
We would like to suggest the date of the 17th of June 2010 to hold this debate. We 
suggest that the event be held at a neutral, public venue in central London. We are 
more than happy to provide suggestions for this venue and individuals who may be 
able to chair the event. 
 
 
We look forward to receiving your response. 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
Simon Taylor 
Director, Global Witness 
 
 


